
NOTICEOF POSSIBLE QUORUM
Sunday. April 6, 1pm
Utility/Board of the Village of Lena  
Lena Municipal Building 
117 E. Main Street, Lena WI. 54139    www.villageoflena.net 



.

This serves as Notice of a possible quorum of the Utility Board of the Village of Lena. On Sunday, April 6 at 1pm, the Lena Library will be hosting an event, a film screening and conversation regarding: Free for All: The Public Library.  As a result of the opportunity to view this film, there may be a quorum of The Village Board. No official Village business will be conducted during this event.  

















____________________________________________________________________________________________
Jodi A. Marquardt										04/04/2025

Any person with a disability as defined by the Americans with Disabilities Act and needs a special accommodation while attending this meeting, should contact the Village Clerk at 117 E Main St or phone 920-829-5226 during regular business hours at least 24 hours prior to the meeting so reasonable arrangements can be made. It is possible that members of, and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of the Village of Lena who are not members of the above committee, commission or board may attend the above stated meeting to gather information. However, no formal action will be taken by any governmental body at the above stated meeting, other than the committee, commission, or board.  This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
